
Tell us more...
Please provide your name and contact information on 

the other side of the slip when using this section.

I would like to know more about Jesus 
I received Jesus Christ as my Savior today 
I wish to be baptized. 
I am interested in attending Faith 101 on 7/10/16 
I would like to arrange a meeting with the Pastor 
I would like to know more about Life Groups 
I would like to have a set of giving envelopes 
I am looking for a new church home 
I am willing to serve in Angel Ministry 
I am willing to serve in the nursery 
Please have someone contact me about serving: 

 Ministry Team:   

...about yourself...

Your Birthday:

Anniversary:

...and your children...

Name Age

Your first time here?
I am      local      visiting the area      new to the area

I am a guest of: 

How did you learn about FBC? 

What is your first impression? 

MINISTRY AND FELLOWSHIP OPPORTUNITIES

June 25 Faith Riders at Hillbilly Hotdogs, Lesage, WV 8:00AM

June 26 Pastor Halsey’s 30 Year Celebration at Tamarack 11:30AM

July 6 All Wednesday Meetings are Cancelled for the Independence Holiday
July 9 Brian’s Safehouse Graduation for Joe Bradley 6:00PM

July 10 Faith Training Breakfast 9:00AM

Faith 101 Membership Class 2:00PM

July 16-17 Faith Riders-Blue Ridge Parkway (Reservations Required) 8:00AM

July 17-22 FUSION to Daytona Beach
July 24 YAH Dinner at the Eplings 1:30PM

Welcome Visitors
If you are a visitor, we welcome you!  We would love to have a record of your visit. 
Please fill out the tab to your right and drop it in the offering plate, or you may also 
leave it at the Welcome Desk in the foyer as you exit.  Worship with us again soon!

19 JUNE 2016
Pastor Chris Chesley
‘Family Foundations’

“THE FATHER YOUR FAMILY NEEDS” Nursery Help Needed
Calling all grandmas, moms, ladies and gentlemen!  You are needed 
to love on our babies on Sunday mornings and Wednesday evenings 

in our nursery.  Call Sandy Lawson at 304-254-8459,  Amanda Bowers 
at 304-575-1641 or use the “Tell us more” tear-off to volunteer.

Church Mouse
Congratulations to Earl & Alda Parvin on their 63rd Wedding Anniversary 
Wednesday, June 14th.  God Bless You!

30 Years Of Faithfulness Celebration
Next Sunday, June 26th our church service will be held in the Tamarack 
Ballroom at 11:30AM. All are invited to attend as we celebrate “30 Years 
of Faithfulness” as Pastor Larry Halsey retires. A buffet is provided at 
no cost, but you must sign-up (RSVP) in the foyer or by contacting the 
church office by June 19th to attend this special occasion. There will be 
a table for cards and appreciation for the Halsey’s at the celebration.

Faith 101 Membership Class
Have you been attending Faith for a while? “Faith 101” is your next step toward 
joining our body as a member.  This one-time class will be held on Sunday, July 10th 
from 2:00–4:30PM in room 7 of Friendship Hall.  You will learn about the culture of 
Faith, our ministries, and how you can find your place to thrive. Use the “Tell us 
more” tear-off or sign up at the Welcome Center.

New Bible Study
A new bible study for young ladies age 18-25 is meeting on Wednesdays in 
Friendship Hall at 5:00PM.  Come explore the book of Colossians with us and then 
you can hang around and help with the Wednesday evening ministries.  If you need 
more information, contact Bridget Best at 740-983-9259.

New Sermon Series!
We started a new series last week called ‘Family 
Foundations’. Join us as we talk about vital aspects 
of your family's foundations that must be in place 
and continually built up in order for it to remain 

safe and strong no matter what may come against it.

“Unless the Lord builds the house, the builders labor in vain." Psalm 127:1a

Bulletin Announcements
Please be aware that all announcements need to be submitted to the church office 
no later than Thursday at noon in order to be published in Sunday’s bulletin.

Books For Pastors - 2 Urgent Requests - Can You Help?
1. We have been asked to provide books for a Dominican Republic 
pastors conference this summer. The books will cost about $750 
for 250 pastors, and I need to order them in the next 3 weeks.
2. To introduce this ministry to churches too far away to visit, we 
have been asked to create a 5 minute presentation video to take 
the place of an in-person presentation. The cost for this video is 
expected to be about $800 or more.
Give a gift to honor your Dad, or in memory of your Dad. Make your 
check out to FBC with "Books for Pastors" in the note area.  See Don Johnson for 
more information. Thanks, and God bless you for helping!

Vacation Bible School
Summer is here! It's an exciting time. We are off to a great 
start and it's not too late to get involved in the summer 
children's program, Cave Quest. There are still lots of ways 
you can serve and lots of ways to have fun. Kids can 
register in the foyer. Come and learn about Jesus being the 
light of the world. If you have any questions, just contact 
Kathy Fritz at (304) 237-6181.

The Vote Results
Following a passing vote Sunday,  June 12th, Charles Atkins has accepted the position 
of GBCS Administrator.  Pastor Charles will begin next month.  Please be in prayer 
for him and his family as they prepare for their move to Beckley.  Also, Colleen 
Bailey and Traci Lester received a positive vote for the school board positions.  
Congratulations to these newest members of Greater Beckley Christian School!



Mailing Address—Faith Baptist Church • P.O. Box 610 • Prosperity, WV • 25909
Website—www.wvfbc.org     Office Email—office@wvfbc.org     Tel—304-255-4180

Pastor Chris—chris@wvfbc.org     Pastor Matthew—matthew@wvfbc.org
Pastor Scott—scott@wvfbc.org     Crystal Reed—crystal@wvfbc.org

Sunday Morning—9AM: Faith Training, 10AM: Corporate Worship
Sunday Evening—LifeGroups (Various Times & Locations), 6PM: Foyer LifeGroup
Wednesday Evening—6:30PM: Cave Quest, Bible Study, WOW & Prayer Groups

Chris Chesley, Lead Pastor

Online giving is 
easy from your 
s m a r t p h o n e . 
Launch your QR 
code reader and 
scan this code to 
access the mobile 
interface.

WEEKLY GIVING & ATTENDANCE
General Fund Faith Promise Attendance

May 22 8,321.00 1,685.00 245
May 29 6,185.77 855.00 195
June 5 8,289.00 2,370.00 253
June 12 6,905.00 1,440.00 232

WEEKLY AMOUNT NEEDED TO MEET 
BUDGET: $8,156.93
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SUNDAY MORNING
19 JUNE 2016

TEACHING OUR CHILDREN THE WEEK OF JUNE 19
Toddler Church 2’s & 3’s Lisa Farha, Abby Hill and Tim Gambel
 Beginners Church 4’s–K5 Mary Sue Coley and Debbie Covey

Children’s Church (Grades 1–3) Jim & Kathy Fritz
Children’s Church (Grades 4–6) Justin & Brandie Gambel

Worship 10:00 AM Nursery Anna Drumheller, Elizabeth & Dan Hanshew
Wednesday June 22 Evelyn Walkup and WOW leader
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